
The Ministry of Transportation (MTO) has announced the
annual rate increase for fire response to emergencies on
the King's and Queen's Highways.
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MTO Rate Increase

Dear Fire Chief Jeff McArthur, 

Please be advised that the Ministry of Transportation (MTO) has increased the
rate for fire department response on the King's Highway based on the
Consumer Price Index. Effective November 1, 2020 the hourly rate for
responses on the King's Highway will be $488.40.  The increased amount has
been based on the Consumer Price Index rate of 0.7% for the previous year.
The current limit of three vehicles per incident, unless circumstances require
more, will still be in place. 

This change will be implemented for call-outs which take place on and after
November 1, 2020. Invoices for services up to and including October 31st,
2020 will be processed in the usual manner at the rate of $485.00. 

Visit www.oafc.on.ca/ministry-transportation-information to view the applicable
correspondence.  Please note that you must login to your member account to

From: Jana Nethercott
To: Jana Nethercott
Subject: FW: MTO fire service response rate update on provincial highways
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From: OAFC <info@oafc.on.ca>
Date: November 30, 2020 at 17:04:06 EST
To: Jeff McArthur <firechief@southwold.ca>
Subject: MTO fire service response rate update on provincial highways
Reply-To: OAFC <info@oafc.on.ca>
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